
CAPTAIN’S CATCH UP 

Dates for your diary: 
24th June - Year 6 Parent Workshop 
24th June - Year 1 Church Visit 
26th June - Year 3 Parent Workshop 
27th June - Year 2 Parent Workshop 
28th June - PD day 
1st July - Year 2 New Brighton Beach 
1st July - Year 6 Transition Day 
2nd July - Year 6 & Whole School Transition Day  
3rd July - Year 3 Llyn Idwal Visit 
3rd July - Year 3 Nursery Sports Day 
4th July - School Sports Day 
 

June 21, 2024 

In this issue: 
 Dates for your diary 

 Student of the Week 
 Attendance of the week 
 Year 5 Black Country Museum Visit 

 Year 1 Attingham Park Visit 
 Healthy Families  
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Year 5 went to the Black Country Museum on      
Monday to learn all about the Victorians. They     

experienced what life would be like or a child in    
Victorian Britain by attending a Victorian class-
room and being taught by a Victorian Teacher!  

 

 

 

 

The children will be awarded their certificate on Monday 
21st June 

Miss Robinson - Adanya 
Mrs McGee - Max 

Mr Davies - Chiefty 
Mrs Longmore - Blake 
Miss Jenkins—Charlie  
Mr Harris - Grayson 

Miss Roberts - Hayden 
Mr White - Amelia 
Miss Gears– Harry 

Miss Davies - Kai & Corey 
Mrs Weston - Holly 

Miss Hill – Isaac 
Miss Read - Ava     

Miss Saville - Cherry 
Miss Wootton – Oliver 

KEY STAGE 1 
 

Mr Harris - Year 2 - 99% 

KEY STAGE 2 
 

Miss Gears - Year 4 - 98% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday 20th June Year 1 visited Attingham Park 
as part of our Science topic on plants. We looked 

closely and identified plants and trees. Foxgloves and 
roses were a firm favourite with everyone. The chil-

dren loved looking at leaves to identify trees too. 
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We have been very fortunate this week to have the Healthy Families Team visit us and 

work with Key Stage One children.  On Tuesday, the team whipped up a chicken chow 

mein with some children and parents from year 2 which smelt divine.  This gave the     

children the opportunity to have fun cooking and experimenting with new tastes. 

The Healthy Families team then continued their valuable work with Reception, Year 1 and 

Year 2 where each class were able to participate in taster sessions, trying various fruits 

and vegetables.  They discussed the importance of having these in our daily diet.  The   

children really enjoyed this and were thoroughly engaged throughout the sessions. 

 

Thank you to all out parents and carers who came 

to the Reception’s children’s assembly this       

morning.  The children thoroughly enjoyed        

performing to their families. 

REMINDER 
Please remember it is PD Day on  

FRIDAY 28th June 
 

The school will be closed to pupils. 
Sorry for any inconvenience and thank you for your     

understanding. 

REMINDER 

Year 5 Parent Workshop 

The  new date for the Year 5 parent   

workshop is now on the 10th July at 

09.15am. 


